
Headteacher’s Message 

I hope you had a good half term break. Over the holiday, we received the        

happy news that Mrs Gill gave birth to her daughter. Baby Olivia Gill is doing 

very well. Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Gill! 

On Monday, we welcomed Geoff from the Foxton Centre in Preston into 

school. He was presented with the knitted blankets that had been made by Y6 

with the help of the parishioners of St Mary’s Church.  

Thank you to the PTFA for organising the film night on Thursday. The children 

had a great time.  

On Wednesday, Y4 treated us to their Lent worship, which was super. Thank 

you to Mrs Dugdale and Y4 for leading us in our worship.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: forgiveness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

05.03.24—Parents’     

evening (3:30pm—

5:30pm) 

06.03.24—Y1 Mother’s 

Day worship at 9am—

parents welcome 

07.03.24—World Book 

Day—more details to follow 

shortly 

07.03.24—Parents’         

evening (3:30pm—

7:00pm) 

15.03.24—Non uniform 

day in exchange for Easter 

eggs. 

21.03.24—PTFA Easter 

Bingo 

28.03.2024– School closes 

for Easter at 2pm 
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PTFA News 

The PTFA Easter Bingo event is on the 21st March at 5:45pm. Tickets on sale. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that Coca-Cola has announced it will    

temporarily be removing labels from some of its bottles to trial ’label-less’ packaging. The trial will 

see labels removed from the 500ml Sprite Zero bottles and replaced with an embossed logo on 

the front of the pack. The product and nutritional information will be laser-engraved onto the back. 

The label-less bottles will be trialled in some shops in London, Bristol, Manchester and Brighton 

and Hove. The children considered the question: ‘How important is packaging?’ Our ‘Picture 

News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

                                                      Reflection Time 

     ’’Love your neighbour as yourself. There is no commandment greater than these.” 

                                                                                              Mark 12: 31 

This week in our worship, we have thought about Lent. This time of year, we remember something important that hap-
pened to Jesus. It was something that was very hard for him. It lasted 40 days and 40 nights. It was a very important 
time in Jesus’ life. We then discussed the fact that at Lent people often give something up or making more of an ef-
fort to help others.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are :- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to EYFS this week! 

 

 

 

EYFS 99.2% 

Year 1 96.8% 

Year 2 98.6% 

Year 3 96.7% 

Year 4 97.5% 

Year 5 94.3% 

Year 6 95.8% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry of the Word—Spring Term 

9:30am at St Mary’s Church 

 

 

Parents as always are welcome to join us.  

 

27th February - Y6  
5th March—Y5 

19th March—Y4 
26th March—Y3 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








